
   
 
 

Membership Committee Report 

August 9, 2024 

Open House 

The Membership Committee met, and we have discussed: 

• Forms Needed 

• Blue Binder Forms 

• Refreshments (OFF Finalized) 

• Volunteers 

• Supplies 

The Curriculum Committee reserved the rooms, which have been confirmed. 

Neva Hansen will pick up refreshments and bring them to M200, have the NFLL tablecloth for 

refreshments and purchase supplies.  

New Member Coffee 

As of today, the rooms haven’t been confirmed. 

• Supplies will be ordered next week. 

• Refreshments will be ordered next week 

• Volunteers  

Submitted by Mary Boehlen 


